LEGAL 	NOTICE
TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS SUPERVISOR’S
ANNUAL REPORT FOR 2022

The Supervisor’s Annual Report for the fiscal year 2022 has been submitted to the State Comptroller, and a copy of the same has been received by me and is on file in my office, where it may be inspected by interested persons during regular business hours.

Dated: March 9, 2023

Lynn DiVincenzo
North Collins Town Clerk 




